
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

             

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                  October  2015                                                     

It’s the time of the year to plan your Halloween party. Come in early to buy some decorative 
spooky fare and choose your original horror themed costumes. 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

  
October 31st falls on a Saturday this year so 
it’s going to be a really busy Halloween 
season. 
Arriving soon is a big 
shipment of fake blood, 
liquid latex and 3D gel 
blood.  
 These products are a 

cosmetic 
grade so are 
fine for use 
on skin. 
 
Do check if you have any issues 
though. 
We also have a standard blood 

product that is suitable for splashing around 
a bit …. but not on the costumes ! ! 

 Oktoberfest  
Join the fun of the 
Oompah band, grab a 
stein of beer and enjoy 
some music and 
laughs at the many 

Oktoberfest 
events on 
around 
Christchurch 
this season. 
 
 
Lederhosen and beer 
girl costumes are 
available to hire and 

                 purchase  now.  

 

    

 
If you want to be sure the costume you buy fits come in to Petticoat Lane and try it 

on before you buy it.  Unlike other ‘online’ costume shops we actually have stock in 

our Papanui store. And if we are out of stock we will absolutely let you know. New this month – 

Minion worker styled costume, Top Gun styled flight suit pilot costume and Naval Captain. 

 

  

  New from Europe …. 
Brand new womens fringed shoulder length wigs in sparkley 

gold and silver.  

Plus new character latex masks –Tony Blair and 

Barack Obama. These wigs and masks are HIRE 

ONLY items; prebook early. 

 

 

mailto:petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz

